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July 4, 2016

Report Number: OH3270007648
Case Number: OQH3270007648D
Pin: 3723

To whom it may Concern,

I sent the attached letter on March 1, 2016. Informing you my mailboxes were vandalized
and it took a few weeks to get replaced. Any and all information sent from the court after our last
phone conversation needed to be resent, including the actual charge or amended charge. I did
request additional time for research depending on which charge is final and the option for legal
counsel.

My research is now complete, depending on which code 1 am being charged with, texting
while driving as originally accused of or having a mapping application on my phone while the
vehicle is in motion.

1 am yet unable to hire legal counsel because they want to see the actually charge and
case number. Nobody has been able to find my case using the current case number I was given.

Two copies of this letter are being sent, one through normal mail and one certified mail.

Sincerely,

Mr. Kenneth R, Wylie Jr.

719-310-6376
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Mr. Kenneth R. Wylie Jr.
Owner/Operator
Wylie Express, Leased to Navajo Express, inc.
3065 Woadland Hills Drive, Apt 509
Colorado Springs, Colorado 80918
Public Utilities Commission of Ohio

Transportation — Compliance Division
180 East Broad Street, 4" Floor
Columbus, Ohio 43215-3793

March 1, 2016

Report Number: OH3270007643
Case Number: OH3270007648D
Pin: 3723

To whom it may Concern,

Our last communication was January 28, 2016 in a prehearing teleconference at 12:00
EST. The mailboxes at Epernay Apartments were vandalized early February and it took a couple
weeks to replace them. During that same time, much of my mail had come up missing, including
but not limited to my credit card statement resulting in fraudulent charges and the replacing of
my credit card. I tell you this because, if you sent correspondence during that time, it too was
stolen and needs to be resent. Also, the sooner I see the actually charge the sooner I can begin
additional research for my case and make business arrangements for me to appear.

Sincerely,

Mr. Kenneth R. Wylie Jr.
719-310-6376




